
 

 

 

                                   

Rapallo, September 2014 

Prot. n. 123/14 

 

 

 

Subject:Subject:Subject:Subject:    Charter ofCharter ofCharter ofCharter of    Duties ofDuties ofDuties ofDuties of    ParentsParentsParentsParents    in Sportin Sportin Sportin Sport    

 

This letter presents a new paper published by our International Association 

dedicated to the relationship between sport and the parents. Aware of the cultural role 

and international sports promotion, the General Assembly of Panathlon International 

approved in May 2014, the document that we enclose for you. 

Since September the undersigned, General Secretariat has launched a campaign of 

development of this "Charter", and it would like to present it in a positive and strong 

relationship of collaboration with your organization.  

In order to improve the conveyance and the knowledge of this important, cultural 

and sports act of reflection, we would like to receive your official subscription in order to 

plan some media, cultural and social initiatives of collaborative joint practice. 

We remain at your disposal for information.  

Best Regards 

 

   Leo Bozzo 

     The Secretary-General 

                                     

 

 

 

 


